
Ann Myers


From: Ann Myers


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:24 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Political weather


Dear Mr. McLean,


According to the newspaper, you say you will investigate who gave the announcement that once again let


Trump off the hook. The weather should not be politicized. Please find this person and appropriately


discipline him or her.


I use NOAA for my main weather reports. I need to trust that there is real science behind you.


If we hear no further news in this from NOAA, I will assume that you caved, too, and I will be deleting NOAA


from my phone and my esteem.


Sincerely,


Ann Myers


Scottsdale, Arizona


Sent from my iPhone
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